
Billing Payments

You may pay your bill in the following ways:

In-person at City Hall during regular business hours, 8:00 am to 4:30 pm, Monday through
Friday.
Via drop box located in the parking lot at City Hall.  The City will not be responsible for
cash payments left in the dropbox.
Click HERE to view and pay online. 

https://www.cityofchewelah.org/billing/page/billing-payments
https://www.invoicecloud.com/portal/(S(fvfh3m0ycj54oddfal25rpef))/2/Site.aspx?G=9fc02a1b-12be-41b3-acb2-2afd36086460

